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Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power”) appreciates the opportunity to comment 

on the California Independent System Operator’s (“CAISO”) Reliability Coordinator Rate 

Design, Terms and Conditions Draft Final Proposal, dated June 20, 2018 (“Proposal”).  

Idaho Power appreciates CAISO staff’s explanation of the Proposal and the discussion 

at the June 27, 2018, stakeholder meeting.  

Idaho Power appreciates the extensive work by CAISO and stakeholders to 

develop the rates, terms, and conditions for CAISO’s provision of reliability coordinator 

services in a timely manner.  Idaho Power supports the Proposal and looks forward to the 

opportunity to review and comment on the draft tariff language later this month.

Idaho Power again appreciates the opportunity to submit these comments and 

looks forward to continued collaboration with CAISO on these and other issues.


